Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES November 17, 1989

Valley of the Moon
2544E. Allen Road
Tucson, AZ 85716

Dear Valley of the Moon Association:

SPACES is a national arts organization concern with large, hand made
environmental works like George Phar Legler’s Valley of the Moon.

We are very interested in gathering current information on the site and
your good works.

Enclosed is a letter we sent your organization last April which may never
of arrived ar got-lost-inthe-raat. We have at least two ZIP codes for you
and a few addresses.

| will be in Tucson November 27 & 28, on my way to Tempe to give a talk
at the University. | would like to tell that audience the most current
information on your activities and | would like to come and visit if that is
possible. Please let us know.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation



